
 

FACULTY SENATE REPORT TO STAFF SENATE 12/2021 
 

The University of Louisville Faculty Senate met on December 1, 2021. The meeting was 
called to order by chairman David Schultz at 3:00 PM.  

There was only one action item. The senate voted to approve a new program in the 
College of Business: the MS in Accountancy and Analytics. It replaces the current 
Master of Accountancy (MAC) degree program. The program aligns with the needs for 
accounting and business analytics talent in the region. Requires 34 hours (three 
semesters) to complete. It meets the acute need for skilled professionals in of 
managerial analytics. This program combines that need for accounting talent and 
analytics knowledge. 

There were other standing committee reports but no other discussion items.  

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Timothy Roberts 


